
7. STOCK TRUCK EFFLUENT, PROGRESS

In continuing to monitor the research work currently underway, the Community
Board, at its 1 July meeting, decided to accept the invitation to the 10 July meeting
of the joint Christchurch City Council/Canterbury Regional Council Committee.

Members were in receipt of the deliberations of that joint committee.  Whilst the
members had wished for more positive progress from the workgroup, it was
agreed to continue to press its case for holding tanks on trucks, more appropriate
stock routes, and for enforcement (under the Litter Act).

Dump sites for motor homes and campervans were also being investigated.


